

University of Pavia

C.so Strada Nuova 65 - 27100 Pavia, Italy Tel. +39 0382 984 694/217/225 - Fax +39 0382 984 695 E-mail relint@unipv.it

Pavia, 25 January 2018

Dear Prof. Maria Valéria Costa Correia,

it is my pleasure to invite you to visit the University of Pavia in the week March 5-9, to discuss about the collaboration agreement in place between our University and the Universidade Federal de Alagoas.

During your visit, we will be pleased to hear about your research in a seminar.

Looking forward to welcoming you in Pavia, my best regards,

Prof. Fabio Rugge